
 

Today we celebrated Harvest in our Friday Celebration 

Assembly. Every class participated in a 'Showstopper 

Bread Competition' and a special panel of judges came   

into school to judge the children's (and staff's ) efforts! As 

you will see from the photographs - the competition level 

was high!  

Thank you to those families who donated food for York Food 

Bank and those who donated cakes for our Macmillan cake 

sale. Follow our twitter page to see the lovely array of cakes 

we sold! Twitter: @hobmooroaks  

We are all a little shocked it is October next week! As the weather 

changes please ensure your child has appropriate clothing for 

the weather. Wellies and waterproofs can stay in school if you'd 

prefer, please label all items. Many of our children LOVE puddles, 

you know your children if they need wet weather gear 

please send it in. 

Enjoy your wet weekend.  

Headteacher Update  

 

Olivia Hargreaves 

Dates for your Diary 

October 
8th Influenza Vaccinations (NHS) 

14th Parents Community Hub 10-11.30 

25th Halloween Dress up/Disco 

28th-1st November Half Term  

November 
15th Training Day 

27th Parent/Teacher Consultation Evenings 

29th Enterprise Open Afternoon  

& Christmas Fair 
Changes/additions will be marked in red 

Ethos Statement: I know why we give thanks at Harvest 

                                                 Trunks 

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 
27th September 2019 

 Sign of the Week 

Please sign up to our   Parent 

Hub app – school can then send         

messages for free 

Trunks have had a busy start to the school year. In RE we have been learning about          
celebrations and birthdays. We had fun exploring items in the birthday party box including 
the birthday hat, cards, party blowers, balloons and bubbles. We also listened to birthday 
party music and played party games. On Wednesday we went on our first trip of  the year, 

we have been learning about where we live, so we went on a Sightseeing Tour of  York on the 
school minibus, we saw Clifford’s Tower, the River Ouse, Castle Museum and the Minster! 

Harvest 



Who has won the Golden Leaf? 

Georgie-Mai for settling in well to her new school 
Noah for discriminating between 2 symbols during snack sessions 
Evie for working really hard on her balance over a roll
Athena for working very hard on her walking during transitions 
Oscar for a fantastic happy week
Alfie for settling into his new class and new routines so well
Waibrin for exploring different tastes in Food Technology
Niki for spontaneous use of Phonics knowledge
Addison for great work in PE 

  Aaron for settling into his new classroom routines and working on his  
   work station with an adult

Alicia for a fantastic swim at Energise and good transitions 
Harvey for amazing effort in Oak Trees boot camp 

  Adam for excellent descriptive sentences in English 

McKenzie for great inclusion sessions with his friend in Hob Moor Primary 

Amisha for communicating clear indications of likes and 
       dislikes 

Blake in Buds class for a beautiful shared swim with his 
       peers

Ruby for walking into school independently everyday 
       this week.  A great achievement!

Oak Leaves have been out and 
about learning all about our 
local community on a visit to 
York centre. We visited lots of 
famous locations and had a 
great day. 

Oak Leaves 

Showstopper 
Bread Competition 


